
,Mr. J.C. Maxvell 
Ft. Worth Nat•l. Bank Bldg. 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Dear Mr, Maxwell:: 

March 28, 1952 

The hner.iean Associ.ttion or Airport Executives, as you know, is 
holding its 25th Annual Business Meeting here in Fort Worth 
Ma.rch 30 thro1.tgh April 2. The highlight of our program is an 
inspection .md a tour of t he Greater rrol"'t Worth International 
,1irport - Amon Carter Field on Wednend~y , April 2. .At noon on 
this date we will be served luncheon at the airport. 

We woul d like to extend to you, a member of the Board of 
Directors of the Fort Worth Air Terminal; Inc., nn invitation 
to be our guest at the airport tlwt day, or if you cannot. be 
wit h us the entire day we would particularly llke to have you with 
us f'or l uncheon. 

We will look forward to meeting you on next Wedne$day. 

Sincerely yours, 

Walter E. Betaworth, President 
American Associat ion or 
Airport Executives 


